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MEMORANDUM

The City of
OKLAHOMA CITY

Council Agenda
Item No. VIII. F

8/27/2024

TO: Mayor and City Council

FROM: Craig Freeman, City Manager

Revocable Right-of-Way Use Permit with Uptown 23rd District to hold “Uptown Outside,” 
September 14, 2024, NW 23rd Street between North Shartel Avenue and North Walker Avenue, 
revenue of $300. Wards 2 and 6.

Location:
NW 23rd Street between North Shartel Avenue and North Walker Avenue, North Dewey Avenue 
between NW 21st Street and NW 25th Street, North Lee Avenue between NW 21st and NW 25th, 
NW 22nd Street between North Shartel Avenue and North Walker Avenue, NW 24th Street 
between North Shartel Avenue and North Walker Avenue Uptown 23rd District

Background:
Uptown 23rd District’s “Uptown Outside” is returning for a third year. The free-to-attend event 
will promote businesses within the district and will feature a live music stage with national touring 
bands, a skate park, a kid’s zone, food trucks and a vendor market.

Traffic will be detoured both north and south of NW 23rd Street using the closest arterial streets.

Communication and consent from representatives of the properties in the closure area has been 
required. Event organizers made a comprehensive sweep to ensure that all the affected properties 
approve of the street closures.

“Uptown Outside” will be held from 4 p.m. to 10 p.m. The revocable permit allows the closure of 
the event area from 8 a.m. on Saturday to 1 a.m. on Sunday, allowing sufficient time for setup and 
teardown.

Revenue:
$300 to be deposited in the General Fund - Ofc Special Event – Charges 
(OCITY/1001/REV1400/42700016)

Review:
Public Information & Marketing

Recommendation: Revocable Permit be approved.


